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Grand Knight’s Thoughts

  Greetings Brothers!!!
 
We are back!!!!!!  After 7 months of no in person meetings, we finally got see each other face to face in October. We had our first Officers meeting in person on October 8th and our first Regular business meeting on October 15th.  A big thank you goes out to Father Tom Bernas  for allowing us to use St Stephens as our temporary home until things get back to normal. I posted pictures from the meeting at the bottom of this newsletter. I hope to see more of you guys at future meetings. We will continue to hold our meetings in person at St Stephens unless otherwise directed by St Stephens or the Archdiocese Of Chicago.  All members entering St Stephens must wear a mask. Hand sanitizer is available upon entry. 

 On behalf of the members and officers of Knights of Columbus  Father C.C. Boyle council #4698  I would like to welcome the following  new members to our council:   Lance Bertolli, Brian Paladin, Andrew Boblak and Gene Denning.  BRAVO  ZULU  gentleman and WELCOME ABOARD!!!!!

 Catholic Charities is hosting a regional drive up food drive at St Stephens on Saturday November 7th from 9am until 12 noon.  If you have the means to give please consider donating to this special event. 

 On November 21st  St Damian food pantry is looking for help with transportation of food for their parish Thanksgiving event. They are looking for any help from people with SUV’s/Pick Up’s to pick up the food instead of renting trucks. Please contact Lance Bertolli at lancebertolli@sbcglobal.com or 708-205-6246.

  You can add Pies for the guys and Comedy night to the list of cancellations of our regular events we have done in the past.  
 On October 31st  our Knights of Columbus founder Blessed Father Michael J. McGivney was Beatified. 

   

Thank each of you for your Charity, Unity, Fraternity and Patriotism!  We should be ready to assist anyone with a new idea or better way to give service to others.  As you’ve heard from many of our Brothers – our Council’s strength comes from each one of our efforts.

IF EVERY ONE DOES A LITTLE, NO ONE DOES IT ALL.

Defend our Faith, Defend our Name!!!!
 
Vivat Jesus

 Fraternally 
 Jim Newtoff - Grand Knight
 www.knights4698.org


Chaplain’s Message
Greetings from your Chaplain: 
Dear brother knights. Things are beginning to look brighter. Meeting in person is coming this month.  Time to get back into the swing of things. Your officers and your council need your presence and support. Bring us new ideas and your support.  Pray for Fr McGivney’s beatification. Continue to support your family and parishes. We all need those very important volunteers pray your rosary especially this month. Health to you and yours.  

   May God bless you one and all with HEALTH, HAPPINESS AND HOLINESS!!   YOU ARE ALL VERY IMPORTANT!!!   VIVAT JESUS .  
– FR Jerry.

Upcoming Events 

          November	11/5     Regular Business meeting – 7:30 PM -  St Stephens PLC

			11/12    Officers meeting – 7:30 PM – St Stephens PLC

                     11/19   Regular Business meeting – 7:30 – St Stephens PLC
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